
Do you have any questions or concerns about

your child’s talking or communication?

We are happy to help,

please call the advice line on:

CALL NOW

NEW OPENING HOURS
FROM AUGUST 2025

Speech & Language
Advice Line

0300 123 3387 OPTION 1

Tuesday 9am to 12.30pm
Thursday 9am to 12.30pm

(For parents and carers of children aged 0-19
and for young people aged 16-19,

who would also like to call us for advice.)

 NOTTINGHAM CITY AND NOTTINGHAMSHIRE ONLY

Opening hours may change, please contact your school, health
visitor or look on our website for more information.

www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/specialist-childrens-speech-and-language-therapy


